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Dear Homeowner, 
 
April 7th, 2020 brought powerful storms with high winds and hail to your area. Your property may have 
experienced exterior damage that is not immediately noticeable (roof, siding, gutters, windows, etc). It’s 
of upmost importance for your property to get inspected as soon as possible to prevent possible future 
damage. These damages can creep up in the form of a leaky roof a month or even year from now. The 
sooner you act the better chances we have to file a claim with your insurance company and fix it for 
little or no cost to you. 
 
Our company specializes in storm related damages and provides you with the highest quality 
workmanship and professional and courteous service. We are a locally owned and Better Business 
Bureau accredited business. 
 
We offer completely FREE roof and siding inspections with NO OBLIGATIONS. With the current health 
crisis, we also offer contactless inspections as per the CDC guidelines. We will also work directly with 
your Insurance Company to make this process as easy and smooth as possible. Let us make your home 
as good as new in no time at all. 
 
Give us a call at 708-395-5356 to schedule your free inspection today.  

 

Sincerely,  

Magdan Construction, Inc.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
* Please visit our website at www.magdanconstruction.com to see our previous projects and learn more 
about our services.  
 

http://www.magdanconstruction.com/

